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26th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carers, 
 
We are nearly in December and we have had a very busy couple of weeks. Last week we looked at 
being kind as part of Anti-Bullying week and we also joined in lots of nationwide fun as part of 
Children in Need. We were thrilled to raise £830 - thank you so much for your donations. Well done to 
our Pudsey raffle and treasure hunt winners too. This week in our assembly, we have been thinking 
about being thankful and making sure we say thank you throughout the day.  
 
COVID 19 
 
Again we are grateful for your ongoing patience and co-operation as we continue to work together to 
keep our school community safe. We are now seeing children develop the usual winter illnesses and 
would like to re-iterate that children who are unwell should remain at home and that anyone 
displaying symptoms of COVID 19 should isolate and take a PCR test. Further details on COVID 19 can 
be found on our website where there are links to order both PCR and Lateral Flow tests. We are 
continuing to follow advice from relevant agencies and have enhanced ventilation and cleaning in 
place. As we approach the Christmas holidays we need to continue to remain vigilant and continue to 
work closely together in order to keep cases as low as possible.   
 
PTA 
  
Friday 3rd December will be a non-uniform day. Further details will be sent out next week. 
 
Behaviour on school site 
 
As a school we focus very much on positive relationships, our school rules reflect this and we have a 
great emphasis on being kind. As adults we have a huge part to play in this as we are the role models 
for our children and as a school we expect parents and other visitors to always behave in a reasonable 
way towards all members of the school community. Unfortunately, we have had some isolated 
incidents in recent weeks where this has not happened and the behaviour of some people on site has 
fallen below that which we are willing to accept. As a school we will not tolerate this, it can be very 
upsetting for all involved and particularly for any children who are present. Should you need some 
support in addressing an issue that may be causing you concern, then please contact school in the first 
instance. 
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RECEPTION SEPTEMBER 2022  
 
If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 you are now able to apply 
on-line at www.coventry.gov.uk/schooladmissions for your child’s Reception place for September 
2022.  
If you have problems applying on-line please contact Miss Simpson or the school office for a paper 
copy and they will also be able to offer support in completing the application. The deadline for making 
your application is 15th January 2022.  
Mrs Atkins is our Assistant Head for EYFS and she will be happy to discuss our Reception provision 
should you have any questions.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs Franklin  
 


